


Auditions for the fall play, A 

Christmas Carol, will begin 

today and tomorrow. Signups 

are outside the choir room. If 

you have any questions, please 

contact Mrs. Tanner.



The Japanese Club will be hosting an 

Anime and Manga Day. They will be 

discussing different films and books 

from Japanese Culture. T-shirt designs 

will also be due by this meeting. You 

do not need to attend Japanese class to 

join Japanese club meetings. They 

hope to see you there!



The first GSA meeting of the 

year will be held in Room 

120 Ms. Jackson's room 

from 3 to 3:45PM.  Hope to 

see you there!



FCA would like to invite all students 

and faculty to the annual "See You 

at the Pole" event before school next 

Wednesday morning, at 7:30am. 

They will meet at the flagpole 

outside of the main office for a time 

of prayer for the school and 

community. 



#WatchSunmanDearborn


